
Newsle�er No.3 

2nd October 2018 

Dates for the Diary 

October 

Wednesday 3rd Y4 Mini Football @ The Parker 

Thursday 4th Y6 SATS info evening 

Friday 12th Parent Drop-in @ 2.45pm 

Friday 19th End of term 

Monday 29th School reopens  

 Flu Vaccina2ons for Y3 Y4 Y5 

November 

7-9th Norfolk Lakes Residen2al 

Wednesday 14th Individual photos 

Please remember to visit our school website regularly for useful informa2on h�p://www.falconershillacademy.co.uk/ 

Twi�er: @FalconersHill Facebook: Falconer's Hill Academy 

A�endance for last week 

Hawk 3 96.00% Eagle 5 98.00% 

Merlin 3 97.33% Buzzard 5 95.71% 

Kite 4  96.43% Kestrel 6 91.38% 

Peregrine 4 97.50% Osprey 6 99.00% 

Water Bo�les 

It is vital that your child has a water bo�le in 

school everyday. The children are allowed to 

refill these at break and lunch2me so they 

can stay hydrated throughout the day. 

Parent Drop-in  

We welcome any parents and carers to come 

along for a coffee and a chat on Friday 12th 

October from 2.45pm un2l 3.15pm in the 

Planetarium with Mrs Whi�le and Mrs Ben-

ne�. 

DEAR Each morning 

We would like to politely remind parents and carers 

that they are not permi�ed to use mobile phones in 

school during the Drop Everything And Read sessions.  

Waitrose Community Ma�ers 

We were lucky enough to be nominated to be a 

choice in the Waitrose community ma�ers scheme 

for the month of August. We have now been no2-

fied that we will receive £272 thanks to everybody 

who put those li�le green coins in our box. We will 

let you know in due course how this money will be 

spent. 

Y6 SATS informa)on evening 

As you know, your child will be taking part in SATS later in the school 

year. SATS are taken by Year 6 children across the country in May 

and we would like to invite you to find out more about what the 

SATS are, how we will be helping your child prepare and what you 

can do at home to support your child. There will also be the oppor-

tunity to ask any ques2ons that you might have. We will be running 

two sessions on Thursday 4
th

 October at 15:30 and 17:30 and the 

same informa2on will be given at both events so you only need 

a�end one. We look forward to seeing you at one of the events.  

No Dogs 

Just a reminder that we do not permit dogs on the 

school site.  


